
November 25th, 2020


Update regarding the PHO Restrictions for gymnastics and cheerleading.


We are temporarily suspending ALL classes at our facility at this time 

As we navigate the new measures set forth by our PHO, we will continue to 
communicate via mass e-mail and social media with our membership. 


Want to join our program when we re-open? We are happy to send you 
communication via e-mail. Please go to the homepage, and submit your e-mail 
address to our mailing list so you are the first to know about our re-opening!


Until then, ALL classes will resume on Zoom… Customers/athletes will receive 
communication once all links and class times have been created - we appreciate 
your patience while we organize our physical operations over to our online 
platform. 


Our gym will still be open to customers who wish to come by the Clothing store 
to purchase or pick up merchandise. E-mail us in advance to let us know you 
are dropping by!


Wanna chat? We can be reached at:


(Phone) 604-984-4107

(E-mail) absolute.cgt@gmail.com 


Thanks for your attention,


The Absolute Staff
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